A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Wednesday June 7, 2017 at 6:00 PM, at 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York for contract negotiations.

Present were Mayor Dean A London, Trustees Stan Farone, Pete Sidari and Mattea Navarra. Also present were Village of Albion DPW Employee Association members Martin Zwifka, Brad Rouse, Scott Bradshaw, Jeffrey Ashbery and Dale Snyder.

Mayor Dean A London opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 6:05 PM.

Village Clerk-Treasurer Linda Babcock was not present. Mayor London took the minutes.

## **EXECUTIVE SESSION**

Moved by Trustee Navarra and seconded by Trustee Sidari to adjourn to executive session to discuss contract negotiations at 6:06 PM.

**CARRIED** 

4 Ayes

0 Nays

## **EXECUTIVE SESSION CLOSED**

Moved by Trustee Navarra and seconded by Trustee Farone to come out of executive session at 7:50 PM.

**CARRIED** 

4 Ayes

0 Nays

## **MEETING ADJOURNED**

Moved by Trustee Sidari and second by Trustee Farone that there being no further business, meeting is hereby adjourned at 7:50 PM.

**CARRIED** 

4 Ayes

0 Nays

Respectfully submitted,

Dean A London

Mayor